
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 30, 2017 

 

 

Chair and Members of Council 

 

RE: Absence from Meeting 

In an effort to keep the community and staff updated and informed with respect to my absence, I 

regret to inform that I will not be available to attend the Council meeting on Tuesday April 4th, 

2017, commencing at 4:00pm, due to jury duty selection. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 
Tanya Park, 
Councillor, Ward 13  
 


